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TEBEDE BRINGS FORWARD THE DATE OF THE 
INTERIM REPORT Q3
Tebede AB (publ) (“Tebede” or “the Company”) brings forward the date of 
making its financial report for the third quarter 2023 public. The financial report 
will be made public on Monday 6 November 2023.

The board of directors of Tebede has decided to bring forward the publication of the 
Company’s financial report for the third quarter 2023 to Monday 6 November instead of 
Friday 10 November, as earlier communicated. The reason for the change of date is that 
the process to compile the financial report will be completed earlier than anticipated.

For more information, please contact:
Anders Lönnqvist, CEO
+46 70 566 62 18
Anders.lonnqvist@Tebede.se
Caesar gezelius, CFO
+46 708 333 136
Caesar.gezelius@Tebede.se

About Tebede
Tebede's operations are mainly conducted via the subsidiary Spolargruppen, which is 
active within property related pipe flushing and relining. Spolargruppen's customers mainly 
consist of commercial property managers and housing cooperatives. Tebede has a clear 
growth strategy with a focus on both acquisitions and organic growth, including through 
greenfieldings in new locations. The head office is located in Stockholm.
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